Teacher Appreciation Week 2021 June 7th through June 11th

This is five-day celebration to honor our dedicated and caring teachers and staff.

For Lowell's Amazing Classroom Teachers:

Monday, June 7 PTA will provide all Lowell staff with a boxed lunch from

Togos (includes sub, chips and a cookie)

Tuesday, June 8 Each child is encouraged to bring a flower for his or her

teacher to arrange in a vase for a beautiful mixed-flower arrangement. (Homegrown flowers are especially nice.)

Wednesday, June 9 Each child is encouraged to bring a handwritten note of

thanks for his or her teacher.

Thursday, June 10 Parents are encouraged to take a few minutes to express in

writing their appreciation for their child's teacher.

Friday, June 11 Each class can decide how it will honor their teacher today.

This might be the appropriate time for gift-giving as a class or individually. Families are also encouraged to bring in individually wrapped snacks or treats to be placed on a table for the entire staff to enjoy (individual bags of chips, candy

bars, granola bars, etc)

For Lowell's Spectacular Staff and Teachers not Assigned to a Class:

This week is also the time to express your appreciation to those teachers and staff who make Lowell even better, but aren't assigned to a particular classroom. Each class is adopting one or two staff members this week to show them how much we appreciate them. Your room representative will tell you who your class has adopted.